
Dance Committee Report 2008 
 

We have moved the Dance competition to IGRA University on February 21, 2008. At the same 
time we will be again holding beginners and advanced classes.  

We had sixteen people at our dance committee meeting on Friday. I really appreciate everyone’s 
input, and we have no vote-able action items for the standing rules. 

We will be setting up a yahoo group for dance very shortly, and if you’d like to join, please get a 
hold of me at twostep.cub@verizon.net. We’d really like to have more people and more 
associations involved so we can grow the dance aspect of IGRA through partnership with 
University.  

Also we will be working to posting more resources – video, steps, and such, online, as well as 
encourage associations to hold teaching and “Jack N Jill” mixers to help create a standard for 
dance for our association. 

Ernie Bowers 

LGRA Trustee – Dance Chairman 

Twostep.cub@verizon.net 

 


